
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Wednesday, February 20, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Popcorn Chicken  
 Charbroiled Hamburger  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   None Today 
     
   

1. Are you ready for the winter dance? The winter dance will be on Friday February 22nd 
from 7PM to 9PM. The dance is for Gurrie students only and tickets can only be 
purchased with a singed permission form during lunch time starting today and ending 
on Friday the 22nd.  You can get a permission form from your advisor or you can go to 
the Gurrie web page and print out a copy.   There is no bus transportation for this event 
so you will need a ride to Gurrie and you will need to be picked up by 9:00 P.M. If you 
have any questions make sure you ask your advisor.  
 

2. Have you ever wondered what made carnivals so full of energy? Is it the funnel cakes? 
The carnies? Carnies with funnel cakes? Join the Green Team on Thursday to learn more 
about the upcoming Energy Carnival and how you can be a funnel cake eating carnie. 
See Mr. Eigel, Ms. Kowynia or Mr. Driscoll for details.  
 

3. Battle of the Books was awesome!! Congrats to all readers and a big thank you to all the 

coaches who helped our teams. Super congrats to Allyssa Wong, Hannah Eskra, Gabby 

Luburic, Sophia Dike, Ethan Rosenkranz, Tristan Hall, Sammy Kogen, Andrew 

Follenweider, Evan Konkey and Patrick Wenstrup on a two perfect scores for the win. 

Both teams will be representing Gurrie at the Inter-District Battle against Park, 

Pleasantdale, Highlands and McClure on March 14th.  

 

4. Math Olympiad second practice will take place Tuesday February 26th in room A208. If 

you cannot attend please see Miss Zalewska before school for more details. 

 
 

 
 

 
 


